
To help ease cost-of-living 

pressures on families with  

school-aged children, a second 

round of the WA Student 

Assistance Payment is now 

available.

This payment is to help you get 

the things you need for your kids. 

From new school shoes, backpacks 

and sports equipment to uniforms, 

healthy meals, school excursions 

and more.

Claim now

Claim through the ServiceWA app 

or visit education.wa.edu.au/wasap 

for other claim methods.

What you need

Each student’s 8-digit WA student 

number (WASN).

You’ll find it on: 

•  school reports 

•  previous NAPLAN results  

•  secondary student’s SmartRider

If you cannot locate the WASN,  

contact your school for assistance.

Claims close Friday 4 July 2025

$150
For each Kindergarten  
and primary school student

$250
For each secondary 
school student

The WA  
Student  
Assistance  
 Payment
 Helping you get  
the things you need  
for your kids.

For more information about the WA Student Assistance Payment  

and how to claim, go to


